
Letters to the Earth: Writing to a Planet in Crisis
The simple act of writing a letter, poem or making a drawing can help us see the world in a new way.  
What Letter to the Earth will you write?

Dear Earth, Dear Gaia…
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Share your Letter to the Earth by handing it in to Festival Stewards in Middleton Hall, emailing it, or sending 
a photo or recording to: takepart@stables.org or @IFMKfest with hashtags #LetterstotheEarth #IFMKfest

The Festival will share letters online and some will be displayed in Middleton Hall.

Letters to the Earth in Milton Keynes is a project inspired by the artwork Gaia by artist Luke Jerram, and organised by IF: Milton Keynes International Festival 2021 working in partnership with The Open University.


